
Closures of the M6 junction 13 - 29 July to 5 August  
Highways England are planning to carry out the resurfacing and remarking of the roundabout and slip roads of the M6 junction 
13. To complete the work they will need to close the slip roads and the roundabout. To minimise disruption to the road user they 
will complete the work in 2 phases. The phases are as follows: 

Phase 1 

29 July 2019 – 31 July 2019 8pm-6am: They will need to close the southbound exit and entry slip and the east side of the rounda-
bout. Including access to and from the A449 towards Stafford.  

Phase 2  

1 August 2019 – 5 August 2019 8pm-6am: They will need to close the north exit and entry slip and the west side of the rounda-
bout. Including access to and from the A449 towards Wolverhampton.  

The diversion route for the closures will be as follows: 

Phase 1  

 

  



Phase 2  

 

 

Emergency services will be permitted to travel through the work. 

Highways England would also like to apologise in advance for any inconvenience or disruption to those living close to the work. 
Please note that all their planned roadworks are subject to change due to weather conditions or unforeseen circumstances.   


